
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 11 By Councillor Heap for answer by the 

Vice-Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 March 2024 

   

Question (1) Can they please explain the nature of the insurance and 

PVG checks that were not done on the large healthcare 

provider that are referred to in report 8.3 (p.13) presented to 

the GRBV Committee on 20 February 2024? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can they please detail what enquiries have been made to 

ascertain whether the problem regarding a lack of insurance 

and PVG checks on the large healthcare provider that is 

referred to in report 8.3 (p.13) presented to the GRBV 

Committee on 20 February 2024 are not more widespread? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has the failure of a large healthcare provider to conduct 

PVG and insurance checks that is referred to in report 8.3 

(p.13) presented to the GRBV Committee on 20 February 

2024 presented a risk to service users and/or staff? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


